Legistar: 090428

To: Chairperson and Transportation and Safety Committee

From: Frank Kalisik, Civil Engineer ’.})ﬂ_,

Through:  Carl S. Goldsmith, Director of Public Works (7sz; 4, L2
Date: July 24, 2009

Subject: St. Charles Road Parking — Additional Parking Spaces

On-street parking has been requested recently on the north side of St. Charles Road
east of Garfield Street. Pavement striping from the Grace and St. Charles
intersection project several years ago did not provide on-street parking for business
patrons at these locations. Staff believes additional parking spaces can be
accommodated during the St. Charles LAPP resurfacing project next year from
Garfield Street to Craig Place. (See attached map.)

Staff recommends and requests a recommendation of eliminating the No Parking Zone
restriction on the north side of St. Charles Road between the east curb line of Garfield
Street to the west curb line of Craig Place.

cc: Dana Moreau, Trustee, District 4
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